
Family  seeks  information  on
New Bedford hit and run of
12-year old child
“My 12-year old son Jayden was hit on his bike around 6:45 pm
yesterday  (Thursday,  October  21st)  leaving  Buttonwood  Park
from his football practice.

We are looking for the person who hit him. I believe it was a
black SUV, white male driver. We filed an incident report
already and hoping you and the community can help us catch the
guy.

We have been trying to spread the word around football over
near Buttonwood .. he was hit on Rockdale Ave heading towards
Arnold Street. If you have any information contact the New
Bedford  Police  Department  or  Jrebello7249@gmail.com  or
774-365-7645.” -Jessica Rebello.
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